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   Feb. 3, 2011 - My NutriKids pay online is now available to all staff members and parents of
students enrolled in Leonard ISD. This program allows staff and parents to view balances,
transaction history and make online payments for their lunch accounts.

      

   To access the account, go to http://www.leonardisd.net then Tiger Diner, click on the
MyNutrikids.com logo and follow the instructions. Student ID numbers are located on the
student’s report cards and were also sent by mail or in the child’s folder. School employee ID
numbers are the meal account numbers. 

  

   Those who have further questions or need assistance setting up the account should contact
Sherry Cooper at 903-587-4012.
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